Ken Hall Langrish/ Dave Thorpe Evo

The pen ultimate round at an awesome track, thanks must go to all
the people who made this event possible and the weather was kind
as well.

The 125cc rode with the pre 85s which for them must have been
better at this venue, young Nathan Wood 114 taking 3 race wins and
the overall before he leaves to go to Uni. It has now become very
interesting to see what will happen now as this group have become
very close with Phill Lewis 28 probably being out for the rest of the
season it will be a battle between Mike Poperwell 72, Vince Cawley
222 and Gary Benham 25.

The 250/500cc group was led home each race by current champion
Ben Milward 113 (250cc) who thoroughly enjoyed himself, Richard
Chinn 124 (250cc) was trying hard to catch and had some good
racing with Fred Heath 36 on his 500cc, Ross Sturmey 111 (500cc)
was not far behind and Gary Henson 83 (250cc) was also in the mix.
Positions are again close for 2" 39 and 4™ in the 250cc group so
there should be some good racing at the last round.

Racing was good all the way through in all the groups and there was
chopping and changing all day making it entertaining to watch and
just proves you don’t have to have a modern bike.

Last round is at North Chapel hosted by Southern Motocross so if you
haven’t done so get your entries in now. See you soon.



